
 

State Clearinghouse October 6, 2021 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: Whittram Avenue Warehouse (SCH#2021090555) IS/MND Public Review 

Dear State Clearinghouse Staff,  

It has come to our attention that since the start of public review period for the Whittram Avenue Warehouse 
Project (SCH#2021090555) Initial Study/Mitigated Declaration (IS/MD) on September 30, 2021, the appendices 
to the IS/MND were not uploaded to CEQANet.  

This letter serves as a notification that the IS/MND’s appendices have been uploaded to CEQANet. It should be 
noted that these documents have been available on the County of San Bernardino’s website, as stated on the 
Project’s Notice of Availability/Notice of Intent (which was posted on CEQANet). 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Steven.Valdez@lusd.sbcounty.gov.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steven Valdez, Senior Planner 
County of San Bernardino, Land Use Services Department 
385 N. Arrowhead Ave, First Floor 
San Bernardino, CA, 92415-0187 
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